
            
Newsletter #13-January 5, 2024 

Thank You, Thank You, Thank You: 
Miss Wills and the teachers would like to extend a 
heartfelt thank you to everyone for thinking of us by 
taking an ornament off the Christmas tree in the 
gathering space at church.   
     The teachers were excited to receive the items 
that they asked for to use with their students in their 
classrooms.  All the items will be put to great use, 
and we are so thankful for the generosity of so many 
people.   
 
Schedule Change: 
Remember that next Friday, January 12th we will be 
dismissing at 1:30 p.m.  This was changed from the 
original calendar sent out at the beginning of the 
year.  
     The buses will run in the morning, but you will 
need to make arrangements to pick up your child at 
1:30 p.m.  Thank you for your help with this.  
 
Football Mania: 
Our winner for week #16 of Football Mania was 
Arlene Budden who won $20.  The winner for week 
#17 is Clara Fleege who also won $20. 
Congratulations! 
 
Catholic Schools Week: 
Catholic Schools Week 2024 will be celebrated the 
week of January 28th through February 2nd.   We are 
finishing up our plans and will be getting a schedule 
to you soon.   
     The Kick-off Mass will be on Sunday, January 28th.  
The Knights of Columbus will be hosting a breakfast 
that day from 8:00 a.m. until Noon.  Our Parent Day 
will be on Wednesday, January 31st with Mass at 
10:30 a.m. and lunch to follow.  I hope you will be 
able to join us.    
 

                  

Pizza Making Day: 
The pizzas will be made next Friday, January 12th.  If 
you signed up to work on Sign-Up Genius, you have 
already chosen your time to work.  If you did not 
sign up ahead of time, but are available to help, we 
can use lots of extra hands to complete this activity.  
Feel free to stop any time after 10:00 and we will 
have something for you to do.  Bring along friends 
and relatives if they would like to help.  
We ask that you pick up the pizzas that you sold and 
deliver them.  This way we will avoid confusion with 
the orders.  (We will have your cards with your pizza 
totals, but we do not have your order forms.) Pizzas 
can be picked up between 3:00 and 5:00 p.m.  You 
may also want to bring along some boxes, 
containers, etc., to help carry your pizzas.   
     We thank you for your time and dedication in 
making this activity so successful.   
 
Mark Your Calendar: 
1/7-Home Basketball games Cassville. 
        B-Boys game begins at 1:00 p.m.  
1/12-End of First Semester 
1/12-Early Release (1:30 p.m.) 
1/12-Pizza Making Day 
1/14-Basketball game at HG-IC 
          (B-girls only at noon.) 
1/15-No School 
1/20-First Reconciliation for 2nd Graders 
1/22-Play at UD Heritage Center (Grades 3-8) 
 
   Have a good weekend! 

Miss Wills 
608-748-4442 
principalwills@stjosephscs.info 
www.stjosephscs.info   

 

mailto:principalwills@stjosephscs.info
http://www.stjosephscs.info/

